
 

 

 
Postdoctoral Research Associate in Theoretical Condensed Matter Physics 

 
The School of Physics and Astronomy at the University of Minnesota invites applications for one 
research associate position in theoretical condensed matter physics, with a starting date in the 
spring or fall of 2015. Applicants are expected to have completed their PhD in physics or related 
areas before the starting date of the position. The successful candidate will work in the research 
group of Prof. Rafael Fernandes, and will be expected to interact with the condensed matter 
experimental groups as well. Specific research topics include, but are not limited to, 
unconventional superconductivity, emerging phases, oxide heterostructures, disordered quantum 
systems, and transport in strongly correlated systems. More information about the group can be 
found at www.physics.umn.edu/people/rfernand.html 
 
The position is expected to last for up to two years. Please apply online at: 
https://employment.umn.edu/applicants/Central?quickFind=124868 (requisition number 194658)  
The application material consists of a curriculum vitae, a brief research statement, and the names 
and complete contact information for three references. Please arrange for three letters of 
reference to be sent by email to rfernand@umn.edu. Applications received before December 
15, 2014 will receive full consideration. 
 
The University of Minnesota shall provide equal access to and opportunity in its programs, 
facilities, and employment without regard to race, color, creed, religion, national origin, gender, 
age, marital status, disability, public assistance status, veteran status, sexual orientation, gender 
identity, or gender expression. 


